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Lawyer Weighs-In on Unique Layoff Challenges Caused by the
Pandemic
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In an interview with the Denver Business Journal, partner Todd Fredrickson is one of a select group
of Colorado lawyers to comment on the legal issues facing companies that are conducting layoffs
dues to the pandemic. In the article, Todd recommends that employers “explore all of their options
when considering what cost-cutting measures to take.” He goes on to explain that all options need to
be carefully weighed to determine the best course of action, and employers should “make sure
[they] consider whether a furlough or temporary layoff, or a job attached layoff might be the better
approach.”

To read the article, visit Denver Business Journal [subscription required).
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